
 
Dear Students of Maharashtra College of Arts, Science, and Commerce, 
 
We are excited to announce that Parvaaz 2024, the cultural festival of our college, will be taking 
place from 19th December to 24th December. 
 
To stay updated on all the events, schedules, and important announcements, we invite you to join 
the official Parvaaz 2024 Telegram Group. This platform will provide all the essential information 
regarding the various activities during the festival. 
 
Click here to join: https://t.me/+8Hu5NGB4siFiZDBl 
 
Don’t miss the chance to be a part of this spectacular celebration of talent and creativity. We look 
forward to your participation in making Parvaaz 2024 a grand success. 
 
Best regards, 
Principal,                               Chairperson Students Forum,                                    Contingent Leader, 
Dr. Sirajuddin Choughle      Prof. Arun Shaikh                                                        Ahmed Qureshi. 
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